" °' Medicine Hat Catholic Board of Education

Medicine Hat Catholic
Board of Education

JOE COLISTRO

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
Retirement Come & Go Tea

On behalf of our MHCBE school community, our
students, staff and parents would like to thank Mr.
Colistro for his service to Medicine Hat Catholic Schools.

We thank him for his dedication to Catholic education
and congratulate him on his retirement!

MONDAY, JUNE 17, 2019

300 - 5:00 PM

MEDICINE HAT CATHOLIC sCHOOL BOARD OFFICE
1251 IST AVE, sSW

Refreshments will be served.

Please join us as we say farewell to Mr. Colistro



